
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students of Class X,     Date : 11/02/2023 

Considering the upcoming CBSE Exams, the regular Classes for 

the students of Class X will not be conducted from Monday, 

13th February 2023. 

Students of Class X are advised to prepare themselves very well 

for the CBSE Exam 2023 and Admit Cards for the said exam 

will be issued shortly.   

Good Luck with your exam preparations. 
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